
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A volunteer auxiliary 

that promotes 

the quality,  

sustainability,  

and growth of  

CASA of Denton 

County 

CASA of  Denton County 

614 N. Bell Avenue 

Denton, TX 76209  
 

940.243.2272 

djensen@casadenton.org 

 

HEART FOR 
CHILDREN 

 

DEPENDABLE &      
COMMITTED 

 

UNDERSTAND    
IMPORTANCE OF     

      DEADLINES 

 

TEAM PLAYER 

 

GOOD                        
COMMUNICATOR 

Champions 

For 

CASA The mission of CASA of Denton 

County, Inc. is to provide trained 

community volunteers, to advocate 

for the best interests of abused and 

neglected children, and to promote 

community awareness about child 

abuse issues.  

Court Appointed Special Advocates 

(CASA) of Denton County, Inc. is a 

volunteer-based non-profit             

organization serving the Denton 

County area. CASA volunteers are 

appointed by the court to serve as 

advocates for abused or neglected 

children removed from their homes 

by Child Protective Services (CPS). 

These volunteers investigate and 

monitor a child’s situation while in 

alternative or foster care. Within a 

twelve to eighteen month time period, 

they make a recommendation to the 

presiding judge as to what permanent 

placement would be in the best      

interest of the child.  

CHARACTERISTICS 

OF A  CHAMPION 

“CHAMPIONS DON’T 

SHOW UP TO GET  

EVERYTHING THEY 

WANT; THEY SHOW 

UP TO GIVE 

EVERYTHING 

THEY HAVE.” 



MEMBERSHIP IS FREE 
Enroll today  and become a  

Champion for CASA! 

 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE  

 

“FUN”DRAISING 

Provides opportunity for volunteers to 

develop resources for CASA of Denton 

County and assist  with fundraising 

events. 

 

“FRIEND”RAISING 

Act as a CASA Ambassador and raise 

public awareness about the mission 

and services of CASA. 

 

HOSPITALITY 

Provide meals/snacks for training 

classes, information sessions, and 

special agency receptions and dinners. 

 

CHILD-CENTERED ACTIVITIES 

Directly impact CASA children by 

hosting or coordinating back-to-

school, holiday, toiletries, or birthday-

in-a-box drives. 

 

OFFICE  SUPPORT 

Assist CASA staff as needed with 

clerical tasks. 

Champions for CASA 
 

Champions for CASA is a membership
-based group made up of individuals 
who are dedicated to helping abused 
and neglected children reach safe 
and permanent homes by creating 
awareness, raising funds, and serving 
as an event volunteer base for CASA of 
Denton County. 

Champions have the flexibility and 
opportunity to share their energy, 
talents, and strengths at their own 
pace all while making a difference in 
the North Texas community. It is ideal 
for individuals who are not at points in 
their lives where becoming a child 
advocate is feasible but want to be 
engaged. Champions for CASA creates 
opportunities for service, generates 
community awareness, and empowers 
members to champion the CASA 
mission while also choosing when and 
how often they want to volunteer. 

Membership includes receiving CASA          

Connections newsletters, CASA Clippings           

e-newsletter as well as notice of Champions 

for CASA volunteer opportunities. Champions 

are also invited to CASA special events and, 

most importantly, the opportunity to help   

children who have experienced abuse or neglect 

find a safe, permanent, and loving home.  

 

____________________________   
NAME 

 

____________________________   
ADDRESS 

 

____________________________   
CITY  STATE  ZIP 

 

____________________________   
PRIMARY PHONE  SECONDARY PHONE 

 

____________________________   
EMAIL 

Please Check  your volunteer preferences: 

□ “Fun”draising 

□ “Friend”raising 

□ Hospitality 

□ Child-Centered Activities 

□ Office Support 
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